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Bomb Suits — RIIF 
Purpose  
This appropriation supports the purchase of eight bomb tech suits that will be used by the State Fire 
Marshal bomb squad. The existing suits are between 13 and 19 years old and have surpassed their 
seven-year warranty.  The Fire Marshal responds to between 75 and 100 service calls annually and 
serves about 90% of the State.   
 
Funding  
 
The Department of Public Safety received an appropriation of $384,000 in FY 2021 from the RIIF to 
replace eight bomb suits.  
 
Related Statutes and Administrative Rules 
 
Iowa Code chapter 80 
 
Budget Unit Number 
 
59504R20017 
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